Pistol Shooters,

Attached are the results of the Action Pistol Match held Saturday, December 19th 2015.

We had a great December day, with temperatures starting out in the mid 30's warming to the mid 50's by our finish a little after 11:00am.  Light breezes and sunshine made for pleasant shooting conditions.

Thirty-one shooters participated, 17 members and 14 guests.

Congratulations to the following shooters:

Low Points Down:  Billy W and Ken T tied with 5 points down.

8-Round Division:
1.  Mladen D
2.  Will H
3.  Mike S

10-Round Division:
1.  Kirk S
2.  Ken T
3.  Rich N

Unlimited:
1.  Joel L
2.  Tim R
3.  David C

Revolver:
1.  Zak B

Overall:
1.  Mladen D
2.  Will H
3.  Kirk S

I want to thank everyone for help with setup and take-down, taping targets and picking up brass.  Your help makes these matches possible.  Thank you to Eric, Kirk and Ron for running squads 1-3.

Please send me any suggestions or concerns about the matches.

The next action match will be the Carbine Match scheduled for January 2, 2015, I hope to see you all there.

Thank You,
Rich Naughtin
NTSA Action Pistol
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